Derrickson, Scott A

From:

Wilmeth, Barry < Barry W@cbpacific.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, October 23, 2018 5:10 PM

To: Cc: DBEDT LUC rsato@hhf.com

Subject:

Support of Hawaii Memorial Park Cemetery

I support the expansion of Hawaii Memorial Park Cemetery. Continuing additions of burial plots are needed to best serve our community because most families desire to be buried together or as close to one another as possible. The expansion project will help fulfill one of the greatest needs that we have in our community.

Barry Wilmeth 92-2044 Kulihi St Kapolei 96707 808 282-1090

Wire Fraud is Real. Before wiring any money, call the intended recipient at a number you know is valid to confirm the instructions. Additionally, please note that the sender does not have authority to bind a party to a real estate contract via written or verbal communication.